
One Community at a Time

Heather Buskirk, KSTF Senior Fellow, is featured on
the United States’ Department of Education
Teach to Lead website. The story chronicles her
role in co-founding a STEM-based school focused
on project-based learning in upstate New York.
Read her story now.

https://knowlesteachers.org/news/one-community-time
https://knowlesteachers.org/bios/heather-buskirk
http://teachtolead.org/one-community-at-a-time/

